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What have we been learning? 

The Christmas festivities have been in full swing this week. We hope you enjoyed 
our Christmas performances, we are very proud of all the children for their amazing 
singing and acting. Thank you for coming to our Christmas stall on Monday night 

and purchasing your child’s amazing creations.  

       

     

 

In maths this week we have been busy developing our knowledge and skills focusing 
on 2D and 3D shapes. We have been naming the shapes and properties and 

comparing, sorting and reasoning about shapes. 

In PSHE we will be finishing our jigsaw learning looking at similarities, difference, 
bullying and friendship. 

 



 

 

 

 

                     

 

   

                                

                                                                        

                      

 

 

Next Week 
 

In English we are going to develop our 
questioning skills, using who, what, why, 

when and where through role play. We will be 
interviewing the children from ‘The snail and 

the whale’ story. 
 

We will be continuing to applying our 
knowledge about 2D and 3D shape in maths. 

 
Finally we will be reviewing all our learning 

from Terms 1 and 2.  
 
 
 
 
 

 

Important Dates 
 

Tuesday 17th December  - Infants disco will 
be at 4.45 pm - 5.45 pm 
 
 
Thursday 19th December – Christmas jumper 
day. 
 
Thursday 19th December (am) – Christmas 
coffee morning.  
 
 
Thursday 19th December (pm) - KS1 
Christmas party – children will need to bring in 
a small party plate. 
 
Friday 20th December  - INSET DAY 
 

 
 

 


